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Response to Request for Information
 
National Assessment and Accreditation System (social work)
  
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Wolverhampton Council. I have 
detailed below the information marked in blue that is being released to you. 

1. How many qualified social workers at Wolverhampton Council have completed 
the social work National Assessment and Accreditation System as of 31/1/2020?

 31 Social Workers

2. What percentage of the social work workforce has the DfE set for your authority to 
have completed accreditation and by what date? 

 20% - 30% by 31 March 2020

3. Has your authority provided any financial incentive to encourage social workers to 
volunteer for accreditation and if so how much? 

 £400 enhancement on meeting the post qualifying practice standards paid. This is 
not considered an incentive but is regarded as an acknowledgement that SW 
have prepared for, took the assessment and met the standards. 

4. If your authority has provided a financial incentive from what budget has this been 
funded?

 Department for Education NAAS Grant Money. 

Please quote the reference number 1447025 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Governance Team
Governance
City of Wolverhampton Council
Civic Centre
St. Peter's Square
Wolverhampton WV1 1SH
 
Email: foi@wolverhampton.gov.uk
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If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review you have 
a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner, contact details can be found on their 
website: www.ico.org.uk
 

http://www.ico.org.uk

